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Utility Work to Temporarily Close Sidewalk by Radisson Hotel in Downtown Duluth

[Duluth, MN] - The City of Duluth is informing the public that an underground infrastructure upgrade project by MN Power will
temporarily close the sidewalk on the upper side of Superior Street, west of 5th Ave, in front of the Radisson Hotel in downtown
Duluth. The project is set to commence on Monday, October 2. Approximately 100 feet of the sidewalk will be closed for the next
two months to complete the project and to ensure safety of pedestrians. The project needs to be done in advance of the Superior
Street Reconstruction project that starts next spring.
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